
Pennsylvania Uniform Construction Code Review and Advisory Council  

Recommendations to the  

Governor, General Assembly and Secretary of L&I regarding  

Statutory Changes to the Pennsylvania Construction Code Act 

 

The Pennsylvania Uniform Construction Code (UCC) Review and Advisory Council at 

its meeting on May 29, 2013 considered recommendations from its Legislation Working Group 

to make changes to the PCCA in areas including the code adoption process, term of members, 

support services and member travel expenses, and other miscellaneous changes.   Without a 

dissenting vote, the Council approved and hereby recommends these changes to the Secretary of 

Labor and Industry, the Pennsylvania General Assembly and Governor Corbett for passage and 

adoption as law prior to the start of the 2015 code change review and adoption process 

anticipated to begin in the late spring of 2014.  The recommendations are contained in the 

attached document as follows: 

1. Proposed amendments regarding the code adoption process and member terms (pages 1-

4) 

 

2. Proposed recommendations regarding support services and member travel expenses (page 
5)  

 

3. Other miscellaneous proposed changes (pages 6-7) 

 

Adopted this 29th day of May, 2013 

Frank C. Thompson, Chairman 

PA UCC Review and Advisory Council 

 


